
No cell phones or electronic devices 
are allowed on BISD campuses 

during testing. As per the Texas Education 
Code, “Any irregularities in test security 
or confidential integrity may result in the 
invalidation of student results.”

P L E A S E  N O T E :

     BISD students in several grades will 
be STAAR testing on May 14–17, 
2018. Student attendance on these dates 
is critical. 
     The STAAR test is a timed test. Please 
stress the importance of rest, proper diet, 
and a positive attitude so that our children 
do their very best. It is also very important 
that students arrive on time.

MONDAY, MAY 14
Grades 3, 4, 6, 7 Math

Grades 5 & 8 Math Re-test

BISD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender,  age, 
genetic information, or disability in employment or provision of services, programs or activities.

TUESDAY, MAY 15
Grades 3, 4, 6, 7 Reading

Grades 5 & 8 Reading Re-test
WEDNESDAY, MAY 16
Grades 5 & 8 Science
THURSDAY, MAY 17

Grades 8 Social Studies

A Message to
Parents & Students


